
September 23, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In our continuous effort to support our students, we are happy to let everyone know when

Central Square School District is not in session, we will be providing transportation to out

of  District special education programs. Your child should be following the CiTi BOCES

calendar and the calendar of  the district your child’s program is located in. In the event

Central Square is closed for a snow day, we will not be transporting to out of  district

placements because of  the inclement weather and the safety of  our students and drivers. If

you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office or your child’s principal.

Christina Smith
Executive Director of  Pupil Personnel Services


